

BOYS & GIRLS CLUBS

OF CAPISTRANO VALLEY
SERVING SOUTH ORANGE COUNTY
OVER TWENTY YEARS

Boys & Girls Clubs of Capistrano Valley

One Via Positiva San Juan Capistrano, CA 92675

Tel 949.240.7898 Fax 949.240.7308

Officers Michael Chambers President

K. Erik Friess Vice President of Planning

Elise Millington Vice President of Financial Development/Treasurer

Marta Egan Secretary

Board of Regents Chair William Cvengros

Executive Director James E. Littlejohn

Tax ID # 33-0529575

www.bgccapo.com

United Way # BOY408

August 12, 2013

Dear Rotary District 5340,

The Boys & Girls Clubs of Capistrano Valley appreciates the opportunity that Monarch Beach "Sunrise" Rotary wants to provide in applying for funding through the Simplified Grant program with you to support our non-profit organization in replacing nine (9) computer workstations at our Alsio Viejo Club site. These computers will replace old, outdated machines that hinder our ability to deliver top quality educational programs to our deserving, low income youth.

The Boys & Girls Clubs of Capistrano Valley understands that if we do receive this grant, the following entities will contribute towards the purchase of these computers at the following amounts:

1.	District 5340 Rotary	\$1600
2.	Monarch Beach Sunrise Rotary	\$1600
3.	Boys & Girls Clubs of Capistrano Valley	\$1976

Total 5,176

If there are any questions, please feel free to give me a call. Thank you for any support you may provide.

Sincerely,

James Littlejohn

Executive Director

Consepetter & samo C